
WAVERLY CUSD # 6 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

JULY 19, 2016 

The Board of Education of the Waverly Community School District # 6 will hold a public hearing Tuesday, 

July 19, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. in the teachers’ workroom at Waverly High School located at 201 North Miller 

Street, Waverly, Illinois 62692. 

The purpose of said hearing will be to receive public comment on a proposed waiver application to allow 

the district to provide free tuition for all full time employees. 


